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Dear parents/carers,  

Welcome back! We hope you have had an enjoyable Christmas break. The children and staff have all come back 
excited about a new year. It has been such a joy to watch all the children come back smiling and eager to learn! We 
hope that as the year progresses we will start to be able to host more parent events in school as we have sincerely 
missed this aspect of our Edale community. Below is some important information regarding the new school term and 
the latest COVID-19 guidelines.   

Term Dates 

• The last day of school will be: Friday 11th February 2022 
• INSET Day: School will be closed to children on Monday 21st February 2022 
• The first day of spring 2 term will be: Tuesday 22nd February 2022 
• Last day of spring 2 term will be: Friday 1st April 2022 
• Easter holidays: 4th April - 18th April 2022  
• First day of summer 1: Tuesday 19th April 2022 
• INSET Day: School will be closed to children on Monday 18th July 2022 

 

COVID-19 Guidelines 

• If your child has symptoms of COVID-19, do not send them to school but arrange a PCR test. If the test comes 
back negative the child can come to school.  

• Children DO NOT need to isolate if a member of the household has COVID-19. The child can come to school as 
normal.  

• If your child displays symptoms in school, you will be contacted and asked to collect them immediately.  
• If there is a positive case in school, the positive child will isolate but the other children will continue to come to 

school.  
• If there is an outbreak in school, Public Health England will advise school as to whether a class closure is needed. 

 

School Day  

We will continue with a staggered closing time to ease congestion and reduce issues regarding traffic. This also 
means a member of SLT will be at the gates in afternoon should any parents wish to speak to them.  

• 8:40: Gates open 
• 8:45: School Day starts (gates will close at 8:50)  
• 14:55 – 15:10: The school day ends. Gates will open at 14:55 for parents to collect their children. 

 



  
 
 

       

 

Parent/Carer Surveys 

Once again thank you to all those parents/carers who returned their parent/carer surveys. A summary of the 
findings and related actions can be found on our website.  

 

Thank you all again for your continued support.  

DM Crosby 

Headteacher 


